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MEMORANDUM NO.  24-16 

 
 

 
 
 

DATE:            January 3, 2024 
 
TO:             Gregory P. Harrison, City Manager 
 
VIA:               A. Randolph Brown, Utilities Director 
     
FROM:           Mondy Claude, Utilities Business Operations Analyst 
                        
SUBJECT:    Reuse Grant Execution with Broward County (BC) 
 

 
The Utilities Department received a grant from Broward County’s Integrated Water Resource Plan 
(IWRP) in the sum of $175,000. The City of Pompano Beach will provide $653,940.00 that 
exceeds the 50% required match. This grant will assist with the expansion of the reuse water 
distribution system that will benefit Pompano Beach, Lighthouse Point, Lauderdale-by-the-Sea 
and Broward County.  
 
The project goals are to provide additional reuse water for irrigation to new customers in 
Lighthouse Point thus reducing potable water demand, mitigate saltwater intrusion, and assist 
Broward County in meeting the Ocean Outfall Legislation by diverting additional effluent intended 
for the Atlantic Ocean to the City’s OASIS Plant. All Lighthouse Point Customers are required to 
connect to reuse by their ordinance. 
 
  
The reuse expansion project is approved by the City Commission as part of the Utilities 
Department Capital Improvement Plan (CIP)  
 


